
Activity report 2020 

We have continued the support to one of the schools of an Israeli education institution according to a 

multiple-year donation agreement signed in 2018. 

Also there was a donation made to an Israeli association realizing the program for the advancement of 

studies and self-empowerment of new immigrants from Ethiopia the former Soviet Union. 


